CHATER JUNIOR SCHOOL

Addiscombe Road, Watford WD18 0WN

Email: head@chaterjm.herts.sch.uk admin@chaterjm.herts.sch.uk

Telephone: 01923 446686 Fax: 01923 446676

Web site: www.chaterjm.herts.sch.uk Parent Hotline (for emergency school closures): 08447 70 75 76 (ID no. 72097)

Headteacher: Mr Peter McEntee

19th April 2017





Dear Parent

Year 5 trip to Northwood & Pinner Liberal Synagogue Tuesday 25th April 2017

As part of our RE work this term, an educational trip has been planned for Year 5 to visit the Northwood & Pinner Liberal Synagogue on Tuesday 25th April 2017.

Travel will be by coach leaving school at **9.00am prompt.** We will return to school by lunchtime. Children will need to be in full uniform with sensible footwear and a raincoat.

We are asking for a contribution of £2.50 per pupil towards the cost of this trip. If we do not receive sufficient payments, however, the visit will be unable to take place and will be cancelled.

Please return the slip below with your payment by **Monday 24th April**. You will be able to pay by the SchoolGateway if you prefer.

Yours sincerely

Mr P McEntee Headteacher ★
Child's name
I give permission for my child to go on the trip to the Northwood & Pinner Liberal Synagogue on Tuesday 25th April 2017.
☐ I enclose £2.50 cash/cheque (cheque to Chater Junior School) or ☐ I have paid £2.50 using the SchoolGateway
Signed (parent/guardian)
Emergency contact telephone number